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February 23, 2011

Mr. Steven Reed

Secretary of the Commission
Missouri Public Service Commission
200 Madison Street, Suite 100
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360

Re: EO-2011-0271
Dear Mr. Reed:

Submitted concurrent with this letter is the Electric Utility Resource Filing (sometimes referred to as the
Integrated Resource Plan or IRP) of Union Electric Company, d/b/a Ameren Missouri. This filing is made
pursuant to Chapter 22 of the Commission’s regulations (4 CSR 240-22). While the filing is voluminous, it
contains a detailed Table of Gontents. Additionally, at the end of each Chapter, there is a Compliance
Reference which provides the reference point to each portion of the Commission’s IRP rules addressed in that
Chapter.

Ameren Missouri is not issuing a press release with this filing, but is providing certain summary information,
which is attached. The IRP can be accessed through www.amerenmissouri.com. Copies of the main pages are
attached.

Please note that portions of the IRP have been designated as Highly Confidential and that both a Public and a
Highly Confidential version have been filed.

Please direct all communications regarding this docket to:

Wendy K. Tatro Thomas M. Byrne

Associate General Counsel Managing Associate General Counsel
1901 Chouteau Avenue, MC 1310 1901 Chouteau Avenue, MC 1310

St. Louis, MO 63103 St. Louis, MO 63103

(314) 554-3484 (telephone) (314) 554-2514 (telephone)

(314) 554-4014 (facsimile) (314) 554-4014 (facsimile)
AmerenMOService@ameren.com AmerenMOService@ameren.com

Feel free to contact me if you have any questions about this filing and thank you for your assistance.

Sincerely,

Wendy K. Tatro

1901 Chouteau Avenue  : . ' : . .
PO Box 66149 : St. Louis, MO 63166-6149 : AmerenMissouri.com




